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I strongly oppose this.  

It is highly discriminatory against disable veterans and those that have to work on 

Election Day for one thing.  

For another, who audits the election workers and who audits the auditors?  

Expecting us to believe that humans are more effective and/ or honest than the 

current system in place is beyond laughable. 

 

Thank you, 

 

gene blick 


